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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)
Tuesday, 18th April 2006
Question 21
QUESTION: Councillor Marie Corr
"To ask the Manager to give an estimated date of completion of the grass verges fronting Swiftbrook Estate - this area has been bordered by attractive fencing which has not particularly enhanced the area due to the incomplete levelling and landscaping of the grass verges?"

Reply:
In late 2005 the roadside margin between Glenshane and the Molly Heffernan’s roundabout was upgraded as part of the Rapid Estate Enhancement Scheme.  
The works involved the removal of boulders and spoil from the margin, spreading of topsoil  and the installation of knee-rail fencing along the edge of the road. As the work was commenced late in the year, the wet ground and weather conditions prevented the completion of the landscaping works to the rear of the fence.  
It is proposed to have this outstanding work completed as soon as ground conditions permit
